Boy Troop 58 -

Topic Overview:

- 1) Board of Review Deadline
- 2) December Meeting's
- 3) Greenery Pickup Tuesday and Wednesday
- 4) Board's of Review Volunteer Help Needed
- 5) Upcoming Schedule

Topics:

- 1) Next Week, December 9th, is a Board of Review. Therefore, this Wednesday, December 2nd, is the deadline to have all advancements submitted for consideration at the December Board of Review.
- 2) This weeks meeting is PLC and will be via Zoom (link below). If you are on PLC, sign on at 6:25pm for a 6:30pm start. There are Troop meetings on December 8th and 15th. They will be via Zoom also starting at 6:30pm.

3) Greenery pick up this week:

If you sold greenery, please choose one time slot per Scout to pick up at Bragg Family Farm. Our pick up days are this **Tuesday Dec. 1st and Wednesday, Dec. 2nd from 6:30pm-8:00pm**. 3 Scouts every 15 minutes. Your order forms for in-person and online orders will be stacked with your items. Masks required and we suggest a blanket for the car and gloves to carry.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E48A9A92EA3FC1-greenery3

Pick up days volunteers!

We are requesting 2 adult volunteers to assist on greenery pick up days. Tues. Dec. 1st and Wed. Dec. 2nd. Please be prepared to work outside and help confirm Scouts orders as they arrive to pick up their greenery. Thank you in advance!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E48A9A92EA3FC1-volunteers

- 4) Our next two Boards of Review are scheduled for December 9th and February 10th. If you would like to plan ahead and sign up as a volunteer, you can do so via: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090449aaa82da13-borparent. This is a great way to get involved and help out the Troops and Scouts No experience needed!
- 5) Upcoming Schedule:
- December 1: PLC Meeting 6:30pm via Zoom
- December 8: Troop Meeting 6:30pm via Zoom
- December 9: Board of Review
- December 15: Troop Meeting (Last of 2020) 6:30pm via Zoom

Troop Zoom Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/2580005858

Notes for In-Person Meetings:

- All BT58 in-person events will follow all State and Local COVID-19 guidelines.
- Social distancing will be expected at all times.
- A face covering/mask must be accessible by every attendee and MUST be used when social distancing is broken.

As always, please reach out to me or any adult leader with any questions.

Mr. Zangara

Chris Zangara
Scoutmaster
Boy Troop 58, Davidson, NC
www.mytroop58.com
WB: S5-415-19
703-303-0425
zangara@mytroop58.com